
If you see corruption,  
have confidence you can 
do something about it.
Changes to Victoria’s public interest 
disclosure laws mean there are now 
added protections for people reporting 
public sector corruption or police 
misconduct. And it’s also easier: most 
government agencies now have a 
Public Interest Disclosure Coordinator 
who is there to support you.

It’s now safer and easier 
to report corruption.

Your Public Interest Disclosure Coordinator is:

Place logo here

To find out more, talk to a  
manager, your Public Interest 
Disclosure Coordinator or call  
IBAC on 1300 735 135.

To report corruption or  
misconduct now, visit  
ibac.vic.gov.au. 


